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Customers who are normally serviced from BMID water system will be temporarily supplied 
with water from the Rutland Water Works Distribution System from Thursday January 28, 2016 
for the month of February 2016.   
 
The temporary change in source is necessary for BMID to complete improvements to its water 
supply system and water quality. An Ultraviolet Disinfection Facility and Pipelines project, 
valued at approximately $10,000,000 is currently under construction expected to be 
commissioned in this fall.  BMID will be utilizing the UV disinfection in addition to chlorination 
as required by Interior Health Authority.  

Please limit your daily use to conserve the water we have available for domestic purposes only 
and not for gardening, car washing etc.  For tips on how to conserve water please go to the 
Okanagan WaterWise Website at www.okwaterwise.ca   

Your co-operation and patience during the construction period is very much appreciated.   
  
Should you have any questions, please contact the BMID office at (250)765-5169. 
  

http://www.okwaterwise.ca/


  
  
 


